

International Brotherhood of Magicians RING NO. SIX

Delaware Valley Conjurers Club

Newsletter



MARCH 1997

Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, March 10, 1997, at 7:30 post meridiem. This Monday evening will be Grab Bag night. That's right, just grab a bag, bring it with you, and we'll make hand puppets...wait, that's not right (Sorry, that's my six year old's homework assignment). Here it is - High Ranking members of the club will put various and sundry items in a bag, we'll split up into teams, and attempt to create a routine using all of the items in the bag. This could be fun. And if it's any good, you can steal it for the Winter Competitions.

Dues Reminder, Son of the Sequel: Ten bucks. Pay up. NOW!

Start saving your money - there's a lot going on in the coming months:

East Coast Magic Spectacular IX, April 5-6, Overbrook HS, \$60 for the 2 days, lotta good performers - among them Tommy Wonder and Gene Anderson (probably worth your \$60 right there). Call Mike Miller at 215.364.8132 for more info.

Allentown Magic Expo, May 2-3, \$65 for the 2 days, more good performers - Mike Close, Marc DeSouza (who?), and Eugene Burger, to name a few. Call Jeff Stortz at 610.837.9781 for more details.

Bob Little's Super Sunday, June 8, same bat-place (The Warrington), same bat-price (\$20).

There is also a revue at Trump's Castle about which I know very little (big surprise there). "Before Your Very Eyes", featuring the illusions of Allen Valentine is there now through June 8, I think. Check Sunday's paper - I did, but then put it out with the recyclables.

Next month: April. My Favorite Effect (so you've got a month to find one).